Subject: Request to Attend the 2025 Urgent Care Convention
Dear [Name],
I am writing to express my interest in and seek approval to attend the upcoming Urgent Care Convention, May 3-6 in Dallas, Texas.
The convention offers a unique and tailored experience specifically for Urgent Care professionals, providing specialized journeys based on role. I plan to participate in the [PICK: Evolving Practice, Growth & Investment, High Performance High Acuity, Leading in Operations, Pediatric Care, Staffing], ensuring that the sessions I attend will be relevant to my professional growth and experience.
In addition to live presentations, there will also be opportunities for high-quality self-guided learning, enabling me to explore topics of interest at my own pace.
Attending this convention would not only enhance my professional knowledge and skills but also provide me with valuable networking opportunities and staying up to date with the latest in Urgent Care. I believe the insights gained from this event would contribute significantly to my professional, as well as our team's, success.
I am mindful of the importance of maintaining smooth operations during my absence, and I am committed to coordinating my schedule to ensure minimal disruption. I am confident that the knowledge and connections gained from attending this convention will ultimately benefit us all.
Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to the opportunity to participate in this enriching event.

Thank you,
[Your Name]
